From: Wisneski, Aron

Sent: Monday, April 23, 2007 3:11 PM

To: Johnson-Martin, Janice

Cc: Becker, Gary; Spangenberg, James; Karas, Pete
Subject: communication about crosswalks

JJ,

We would like to request the opportunity to speak before the appropriate committee about two
related items.

First, we would like to have the City paint bright white cross walk stripes on each of the
crosswalks at the intersections of Washington Ave. and Arthur/Blaine/Hayes/Grove.

Second, we would like to request that some kind of "Pedestrians have Right of Way" or "Caution:
Pedestrians" signage be installed on Washington Ave. on the westbound approach to the
intersection of Washington and Grove.

Thank you.

Aron Wisneski
12th District Alderman
City of Racine, Wisconsin

Pete Karas
9th District Alderman
City of Racine, Wisconsin



